
 
 
 

Late Cancellation and No Show on weekday 
during the Golf Peak Season 

 

Refer to the circular letter on 26th February 2015, the 
captioned policy will be tightly enforced during the peak 
golf season from 1st September 2015 till the end of January 
2016. In order to avoid penalty, any reduction of players or 
cancellation on weekdays must be made no later than 10:00 
p.m. 2 days prior to play. 

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 

 

Thank you for your attention! 

 
 
Club Management 

 
Posting date: 25 Aug 2015 

Removal date: 15 Sep 2015 

Ref: GC/Notice/26/15 


